
What does Friends of  
the Library do?
As a friend of the library you can 
support projects and activities which 
enhance the use of the library and 
life-long learning. You can help with 
programming, maintain Ye Olde Book 
Shoppe (our ongoing book sale with 
proceeds going to support library 
programs), participate in community 
awareness events, and organize and 
conduct fundraisers.

Friends of the Library  
Projects and Activities
ꚛ	 Author visits
ꚛ	 Baby and Me Story Hour
ꚛ	 Books for Babies at the  

Cumberland Hospital
ꚛ	 Book Sale at Art in the Park
ꚛ	 Brown Bag seminars
ꚛ	 Home Delivery Program
ꚛ	 “Safe Trick or Treat” event
ꚛ	 Story Hour
ꚛ	 Summer Reading Programs
ꚛ	 Youth and family events



Thomas St. Angelo
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715-822-2767
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www.cumberlandpl.org

MEMBERSHIP
Membership is open to everyone. Your membership 
helps bring quality programs and services to the Library, 
and your support is greatly appreciated. The Friends of 
the Library is a community service organization. 

Your membership and support is greatly appreciated. 
Youth (up to age 18)..................................................... $3.00
Adult.................................................................................... $5.00
Family.................................................................................. $10.00
Single Life (one time donation)................................ $100.00
Couple Life (one time donation).............................. $150.00
Make checks payable to “Friends of the Library”  
Membership year is July 1 to June 30th
FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY
PO BOX 97 
CUMBERLAND, WI 54829

Name__________________________________________________

Address________________________________________________

City_ ____________________State_________ Zip______________

Phone__________________________________________________

Email___________________________________________________

Monthly meetings are held the third Thursday evening 
beginning at 7:00 pm. Notice of monthly meetings will 
be published in the local paper.


